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Comments:

Concerns for the extension of the western end of the Eagle-Vail Trail (#2352 and #65783)are many.

Given the threat of global warming along with the on going drought, fire hazard of great concern.

Further disruption of wildlife habitat and environment are extremely bothersome.

Even though not a great problem for us at our residence, we believe privacy will be an issue on the western loop.

These concerns, we believe, far out weigh the public good of the extension.

Thank you for taking the time to listen to the concerns of the Eagle-Vail community.



